
 

  

       

 Seniority 

  Rules ! 

�ĞĐĞŵďĞƌ�ϮϬϭϴ 

Estate Planning 

Consider Remembering  the 

Pope County Senior  

Wellness & Activity Center 

When making your estate planning.  

Your gift will ensure the continuation 

of the center that was so much a part of 

your life.   

Thank You 

Be A Santa to a Senior 

We have a Christmas tree at the front desk with names of homebound  

seniors in our area that may not receive Christmas presents.  Each tag has 2 

or 3 items that they want and sizes are listed also.  Please take a tag and  be 

a Santa to a deserving senior.  Bring the gift you purchased to the center 

and we will wrap it for delivery on December 13.  You can wrap it yourself 

if you would like.  Keep the tag with the gift/gifts so the 

correct person receives it.  Thank you! 

�ƌƵĐĞ�tŝůďƵƌŶ�ŝƐ��ĂĐŬ͊ 
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Friday Bingo coming in January 

Beginning on Friday, January 5, there will be bingo each 
Friday morning at 10 a.m.  This is in addition to the  
regularly scheduled games on Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday.  We will be changing our monthly breakfast 
to the last Friday of the month also.  Other than  
adding a day and changing the day of breakfast, there 
will be no changes to the way bingo is played.  

 

December Trip 

December is a busy month for everyone so we only have 

one trip planned and that is our annual evening out to 

see the lights.  We will be going to Shane’s Restaurant, 

home of the “mile high meringue” on their homemade 

pies.  Then we will head back through Paris to see the 

beautiful courthouse square.  There are always some 

lights to look at in Russellville also.  The suggested  

donation for the evening is $6 and the van will leave 

the center at 3:30 p.m.  Please  

remember:  Shane’s payment policy is 

cash only.  No checks or credit cards. 

 

Christmas Dinner Friday, December 14 

Christmas dinner will be served on Friday, December 
14.  Suggested donation is $10 and tickets are  
available at the front desk. Menu will be choice of 
ham or 1/2 Cornish game hen, dressing, cranberry  
salad, sweet potato casserole, green peas w/onions, 
white roll, pecan pie, pumpkin pie or no sugar added 
cherry pie.   



 

 
The Center will be closed on  

Monday and Tuesday,  
December 24 and 25. 

 
 

From everyone at 
the center, we wish 
you a very Merry 

Christmas 
 

Christmas Bingo 

It’s getting that time of the year to do our annual Christmas surprise bingo for you.  
Sometime between December 1 and December 21 we will have our special day with gift 
cards and Christmas candy and cookies as the prizes.  Bingo will be called that day by 

staff and will  start at 10 a.m.  We will play until 11 and then after 
lunch we will continue bingo until all gift cards are gone.   No cards will be sold after 10:15.  
You will keep your card through lunch unless you are not staying.  Then your card will be 
turned in to staff.  No one else can play your card.  There is no charge for your cards that 
day and you may play up to 4 cards.  If you win a gift card, then you can only win candy or 

cookies after that.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Put on your ugliest Christmas sweater and join the 
fun on Monday, December 17.  Lets see how crazy 
everyone can get.  The winner will get a prize so don’t 
miss out.   

Some changes in December 

December 3—No oil painting 

December 3—Kristi from UAMS will be here 
with brainteasers and prizes 

December 7—No volleyball tournament 

December 12—No van routes 

December 12—Craft club goes to Clarksville 
SAC 

December 13—Craft club goes to  
Dardanelle SAC 
 
December 19—No Pocola this month 
 

Let’s Laugh 

One Christmas a mother decided she was no  

longer going to remind her kids to send thank 

you notes.  Consequently, the kids’ grandmother 

never received any thanks for the Christmas 

checks she sent to the kids.  The very next Christ-

mas, all the kids stopped by in person to thank 

their grandmother for their checks.  When asked 

by a friend what caused this change in behavior, 

the grandmother replied, “Simple.  This year I 

didn’t sign the checks”.   



�ďŽƵƚ�KƵƌ��ĞŶƚĞƌ 
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'ƌŽƵŶĚƐ�DĂŝŶƚĂŝŶĞĚ�ďǇ͗ 
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ZĞŵĞŵďĞƌ�ǁĞ�ŚĂǀĞ�Ă�ďůŽŽĚ�ƉƌĞƐƐƵƌĞ� 
ŵĂĐŚŝŶĞ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�ůŝďƌĂƌǇ͘��
WůĞĂƐĞ�ĨĞĞů�ĨƌĞĞ�ƚŽ�ƵƐĞ�ŝƚ͘��
�ŽƵƌƚĞƐǇ�ŽĨ� 
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Pope County Senior Wellness  

& Activity Center 

Advisory Council Members: 

Joe Jirinec—President 

Norma Humphrey—Vice President 

Merle Lane 

Vicki High 

Robert Beckham 

Nilene Wester 

Susan Kahon 

Joan Peak 

$QQXDO�&UDIW�)DLU 

7KH�FURFKHW�FOXE�WKDW�PHHWV�HDFK�
7KXUVGD\�LQ�WKH�OLEUDU\�DQG�PDNHV�
WKH�DGRUDEOH�EDE\�FDSV�IRU�6W��
0DU\¶V�KRVSLWDO�LV�KDYLQJ�WKHLU� 

DQQXDO�FUDIW�VDOH�RQ�7KXUVGD\�DQG�)ULGD\��'HFHPEHU���
DQG�����7KH�ODGLHV�VHOO�EHDXWLIXO�FDSV��EDE\�EODQNHWV��
DIJKDQV��VFUXEELHV��GLVK�FORWKV�DQG�PXFK�PRUH�IRU�
YHU\�UHDVRQDEOH�SULFHV���7KH�SURFHHGV�NHHS�WKHP�LQ�
\DUQ�IRU�WKH�\HDU��� 
 
2Q�WKDW�)ULGD\��'HFHPEHU����ZH�KDYH�DOVR�LQYLWHG���
RWKHU�ORFDO�ODGLHV�WKDW�VHOO�FUDIWV�WR�VHW�XS�LQ�WKH� 
GLQLQJ�URRP���7KH�FURFKHW�ODGLHV�ZLOO�EH�VHW�XS�LQ�WKH�
OLEUDU\��VXQ�URRP�DQG�JDPH�DUHD�LQ�WKH�
PLGGOH�RI�WKH�EXLOGLQJ���2QH�RI�WKH� 
ODGLHV�KDV�MHZHOU\�IRU�VDOH�DQG�WKH� 
RWKHU�PDNHV�KROLGD\�FUDIWV�RXW�RI�JODVV�
VTXDUHV��� 

&RPH�DQG�GR�VRPH� 
&KULVWPDV�6KRSSLQJ� 

It’s time to give a big shout out and 
thanks to the many people that  
volunteer in this center.   On Monday, 
December 17 we will have some goodies 
at 1 p.m. in the dining room.  Everyone 

knows that Lisa can really put out a nice display of 
great stuff to eat.  Each person that attends will be 
entered in a drawing for a $25 Walmart gift card.   
Remember, a volunteer is anyone who has an active 
page in the volunteer book.  See you on the 17th.  

Thank You !! 


